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DIARY DATES  
Term 1 Week 5 

Mon Feb 20 - Fri Feb 24 3-Way Interviews  

Term 1 Week 6 

Friday March 3 Welcome Disco & BBQ 

Term 1 Week 8 

Monday March 13 P&C AGM 5.45pm in the Library  
 

Principal News 

Welcome to Week 5!  

We are now roughly halfway through the term. Our classrooms continue to be a hives of activity. 
Routines are now well established, and we are seeing pleasing results from the programs that 
are being implemented to support each child’s social, emotional and academic development as 
well as provide many extra-curriculum activities. Looking forward to a great second half of the 
term.  

Congratulations to our 2023 Leadership Team!  

It was a wonderful occasion yesterday as we inducted our 2023 Student Leadership Team. 
Students and staff were joined by parents and guests for a formal ceremony and morning tea 
in the school COLA.  Each of the leaders spoke passionately as to what the role means to them 
and the impact, they would like to have throughout 2023.  We wish our leaders all the very best 
as they embark on their leadership journey.  

Early Arrivals  

Over the past few weeks there has been a noticeable increase in the number of students arriving 
to school early. Several buses arrive before 8:45am as well as parent drop offs. If this is the case 
for your student, they are to walk to the COLA area and remain seated until 8:45am. From this 
time a staff member will be on duty to supervise before school play. No student should arrive at 
school before 8:15am as it cannot be guaranteed that a staff member will be onsite. 

NAPLAN  

As many of you would be aware NAPLAN usually occurs for Years 3 and 5 around the middle of 
the year. In 2023 NAPLAN has been moved forward to March. This will enable teachers to use 
the information collected during these assessments to better inform teaching and make 
changes to better support each child within that year of schooling. It is important to remember 
that NAPLAN is just one aspect of the school’s assessment and reporting process. Teachers use 
the information gained through NAPLAN to further deepen their knowledge around where 
each child is at with essential literacy and numeracy skills and plan targeted learning 
experiences to enhance learning outcomes.  Students will be participating in NAPLAN in Week 
8 and 9 of this term. During Week 7 students will participate in a practice session where students 
and staff will familiarise themselves with the testing platform as well as overcome any technical 
issues that may arise. Should you have any questions please feel free to make contact with the 
school.  



 



 



Cyber Safety  

Education and raising understanding around cyber safety is an important part of the PDHPE 
syllabus. Each year our school delivers an age-appropriate program designed to support young 
people in making safe decision when online.  

Safer Internet Day was held on 7 February 2023. To support our usual online safety program, 
teachers in Week 6 will deliver a short lesson designed to promote student safety online.  

Technology has evolved dramatically in the past two decades and the benefits have been huge. 
These developments have also exposed us to many risks with real-world impacts, making online 
safety awareness even more important.   

Parents and carers play a key role in guiding their children as they first encounter the online 
world and begin to learn through exploration, play and social interaction.  It is a good idea to 
protect younger children from online risks such as encountering harmful content, contact with 
strangers or missing out on physical activity. But it is up to you to decide when and how they 
take these first steps, and how best to support them as they begin their online journey.  

Should you have any questions, please feel free to make contact.  

Sam Bowkett 

Principal 

Welcome Madi!  

Hello! My name is Madi Nilon, and I am the Student Support Officer – Recovery Strategy. I am 
based at Nimbin Central School and will be providing outreach support to Blakebrook Public 
School to offer wellbeing support and delivering evidence-based programs to students. This 
term, I will be visiting on Thursdays to deliver ‘Stormbirds’ – a program provides support to our 
young people following the 2022 floods, offering the opportunity to share their story, understand 
feelings and learn skills to adapt and recover. If you have any questions or wish to discuss further, 
please do not hesitate to reach out. I look forward to working with the students, staff, parents 
and caregivers and the wider community. Bring on 2023! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Blakebrook Public School P&C Newsletter 
Thursday 23rd February 2023 – Week 5 Term 1 

P&C AGM Meeting will be held Monday 13th March 5.45pm in the school library, all committee 
positions become vacant. $5 membership fee, you can renew or become a new member on 
the night before the selection process takes place. We welcome all parent/guardians and 
grandparents to come along. 

 

The P&C Uniform Shop can now accept Back to School NSW 
Vouchers. To utilise your child’s back to school vouchers please 
make a note of this on your Uniform Order Form and the P&C 
will be in touch about how we can process the voucher. 

Don’t forget, we have some lightweight jackets that were mildly 
flood affected but have been washed and are in good condition, 
free to BPS families. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


